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 Jessica Jacobs COMMNT2016/6756/L 07/01/2017  22:27:18 I am writing to support this proposal. A lot of time, thought and effort has been put into the overall 

design - far more than is usual for this area. This can only have a positive impact as it sets  a very high 

standard of consultation and design planning for other property owners and businesses in the 

neighbourhood. If other homeowners, schools, the council, businesses, property developers etc devoted 

as much care and attention to their extension and construction plans then Camden would be a much 

more attractive and exciting place to live in. I live on Gordon House Road and some of the proposed 

extension will be visible from my home. I look forward to seeing the improvements.

7 Gordon House 

Road
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